
Gifted Advisory Board (GAB) Meeting Agenda
March 25, 2024; 5:30-7:00 PM

Future Ready space at Foothills Mall

Agenda Items

REMINDER about our Communication
We are representing all students. We need to approach issues and conversations with our “hat” or lens on this
Board. I have broken this rule as well over the years, and I’m going to tighten this focus up. We cannot focus
on our own child’s school or their experience. We must focus on the district as a whole. If we stray from this
district focus, I will say something and pull us back.

● Poudre School District’s Principles of Community
● Poudre School District’s Circle Agreement speaking norms (part of restorative practices in PSD)

FYI - - GT Parent Events coming up
● Regional GT Parent Zoom Night: April 16th from 6-7 PM with Brian Housand (see flier)
● CAGT’s Family Institute 2024: May 6th at Legacy High School in Broomfield Registration Link

Discussion - - PSD Happenings + Gifted Education overlap
Longe-Range Planning: School consolidation options were presented by the Facilities Planning Steering
Committee at last week’s Board of Education meeting. These are initial drafts, and there are listening sessions
scheduled to gather questions and feedback.

To Do: Let’s talk about the options presented and the ramifications on site gifted programs. I will take ANY
questions and/or feedback that the GAB has directly back to the Steering Committee.

Work Time - - Planning the 24-25 GAB Newsletter for parents
At our January GAB meeting, you requested that we take future meeting time to work on this newsletter
concept. We need to plan content, roles, format, etc.

To Do: Let’s collectively flesh out our planning for the GAB parent newsletter. Tweaks to this plan can be made
at our meeting in May, AND we could actually start on the content for the fall newsletter in May as well.

https://www.psdschools.org/sites/default/files/PSD/student_services/Equity%20and%20diversityNew_Folder/Final_Principles_of_Community_-_Ready_for_Coalitions.pdf
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cvent.com%2Fapi%2Femail%2Fdispatch%2Fv1%2Fclick%2F65yblwrb6vcj4n%2F85wd6j4z%2FaHR0cHMlM0ElMkYlMkZjdmVudC5tZSUyRnlWWnhvbyY1N3l4bXM4YU00dEZMb2Fyc09uJTJCRjglMkY1QnZSRDR4d1JkaFBvRUZUSjZxayUzRCZSZWdpc3RyYXRpb24rTGluaw&data=05%7C02%7Ckirstanm%40psdschools.org%7C07f758a3173a4c5fc44b08dc4a8177a6%7C0d6d846ceadd4b6cb03ef15cd4b7e9cf%7C0%7C0%7C638467167128131456%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gz%2BxUhJVg%2Fc0l1252XoUvSoKiUrXJxDPlL3aMsOO6e0%3D&reserved=0
https://www.psdschools.org/long-range-planning

